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August 16, 2024 
 
Dear Families and Friends: 
 
It is truly an honor and a privilege for me to open the 2024-2025 school year once again as your 
Superintendent. Back-to-school is a time of exciting new beginnings, from the newest little Warriors 
walking into our elementary school for the very first time to our 8th graders embarking on their final year 
walking through our hallways. We are please to help make all these experiences memorable for our 
students.  
 
Having spent six years at Holland, and 30 years in education, I have always seen the first day of school as 
a big celebration making the start of a great school year. I am immensely proud of Holland School and 
hope everyone can see that our entire district staff shares this pride with our students and our community. 
It is with much excitement that we look forward to the start of the school year on August 28th.  
 
This school year, the district has committed to several goals which include raising student academic 
performances districtwide, expanding the support and resources available to students and staff to 
promote their mental and physical well-being, increasing family and community engagement and 
communication, and continuing to enhance our safety and security measures. Much of the work toward 
meeting these goals has already begun over the summer months. 
 
Please take time to visit our new district website to become familiar with the links which will aid you in 
keeping up to date with district happenings, many important topics are addressed here: 
www.hollandschool.org 
 

FIRST DAY OF SCHOOL/ARRIVAL AND DISMISSAL PROCEDURES 
 

The 2024-2025 school year will begin on Wednesday, August 28th, 2024. The school day begins at 8:00 
am for students PreK through grade 8. In order to help facilitate both a smooth and orderly mode of 
transition during the times of arrival and dismissal, please view the arrival/dismissal procedures here: 
 

Arrival/Dismissal Procedures 
 
This presentation can also be found on the district website. 
 
Genesis Portal will open on Monday, August 19th at 10 am to view your child’s homeroom teacher and 
schedule. If you need assistance logging into your account please email Lina Delasey at 
cdela@hollandschool.org.  
 
If you have questions regarding your child’s schedule please email Susan Wardell at 
sward@hollandschool.org. 
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Stay connected with everything Holland by visiting the website often for the latest notes, news and 
announcements. 
 
In closing, our students amaze me every year with their learning achievements, and growth. I look forward 
to providing them with everything they need to succeed. We are always seeking ways to improve and 
offer the best possible education for our students. I am excited about the upcoming school year and hope 
you are too! 
 
 
 
With Holland pride,  
 

 
 
Stephanie Snyder 
Superintendent  
 
SS/ld 
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